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Continuing Commitment to Excellence   

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager 

From:  Becky Witte, Deputy City Clerk 

Re: Consideration of approving the final portion of the Septic to Sewer 
Conversion Project to Lapin Septic Tank Service in the amount of $58,000 as 
budgeted within the current fiscal year, funded by a grant from the Florida 
Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP). 

Date: July 7, 2023 
 

 
The Septic to Sewer Conversion Project Grant funded by the Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection (FDEP) has $57,560 remaining.  The grant expires in September 
2023.   

Lapin Septic Tank Service, Inc provided the following quote for 3 remaining properties 
within the City that will benefit from the conversion: 
 

857 Valencia Road $16,500  

1863 S. Ridgewood Avenue $22,000  

1871 S. Ridgewood Avenue  $19,500 

Total $58,000 

 

As Lapin Septic Tank Service, Inc has been the contractor for the program since inception 
in 2019, staff requests the Council approve the final portion of the Septic to Sewer 
Conversion Project to Lapin Septic Tank Service as budgeted within the current fiscal year.  
If approved, the sewer system at these properties will be converted by the end of August 
and close out this highly successful grant project. 
 
 

 


